
Martin, Carrie 

From:     Blair McArthur [mailto:Blair.McArthur@millergroup.ca]  
Sent:     Friday, May 08, 2015 3:35 PM 
To:     Kelly, Denis 
Cc:     Richard Grant; Leo McArthur 
Subject:    May 28 Special Council Meeting - Request for Deputation 

 

Dear Mr. Kelly 

Miller Paving is requesting the opportunity to provide a deputation on May 28th, 2015 regarding certain 
properties that we own that are presently affected by the Green Belt. We will provide further details on 
this well in advance of this meeting through your office for distribution to Council. 

Thank you for your assistance 

Sincerely 

 

Blair McArthur 

This e-mail message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and is confidential, 
subject to copyright and may be legally privileged. Any unauthorized review, use or disclosure is 
prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete all copies of the e-mail 
together with any attachments.  
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